Minutes of Regular Trustee Meeting
Liberty Township, Licking County, Ohio
November 8, 2021

Opening

e The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township trustees was held on Monday,
November 8, 2021 in the shop behind the township hall building. Bill Siegel, township
trustee chairperson, called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. He led the Pledge of
Allegiance and stated that the meeting is being recorded.

* Roll call was taken with the following answering as present: Bill Siegel, Bill Bogantz and
Dave Cole.

» Bill Siegel stated that the minutes for the Regular Meeting on October 11th, 2021 are
available in the back of the room

e Dave Cole made a motion to approve the minutes from the October 11, 2021, Regular
Trustee meeting. Bill Bogantz seconded the motion and it passed with YES votes.

Resident/Public Input

none

Zoning

Ed Wasem gave the June zoning report which totaled $1223.00

2021-P-027 George Preeman $228.00 6953 Northridge Rd accessory building
2021-P-028 Josh Hughes $720.00 9082 Nichols Lane garage
2021-LS-015  Jeremy & Marianne Darenberger $100.00 6694 Castle Rd lot split
2021-LS-016  Haley & Jacob Burke/ Belinda Menix $100.00 4871 Hardscrabble lot split
2021-P-029 Theresa McQuade $75.00 8112 Johnstown-Utica Rd swimming pool

Old Business

® Update on storage buildings — no update from legal counsel, Peter Griggs, yet
® Update on debt to state for 2015 and 2016 — Melodie filed the state form so instead of
being over $3000 the debt is $637.55 due to penalties, interest and filing late fees

New Business

® OPWC on-line payment — OPWC is wanting to have us move to on-line payments.
Bill Bogantz made a motion to allow the Fiscal Officer to make OPWC payments for
the township on-line. Dave Cole seconded the Motion. Vote: Bill Siegel — NO, Bill
Bogantz — YES, Dave Cole — YES. The motion passed.
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Mailbox — Postal workers have put notes in mailbox that the approach to their mailbox
needs attention and pointed them to ask the township to fix it. Bill Bogantz will look into
seeing who is responsible for the mailbox approach — is it the land owner or the
township / county / etc.?

MORE Grant - Bill Bogantz described the internet option with T-mobile. It is made up of
both a hardware cost of $650 and a monthly fee of about $50. The MORE Grant is for
$500 so it would cover most of the hardware.

Bill Siegel made a motion to apply for the MORE Grant to cover the hardware costs for
providing real-time security of the township property. Dave Cole seconded the
motion. It passed with all YES votes.

Correspondence & Financials

October credit card charges were read totaling $293.49
October Correspondences were read.

October Payments were read. Payments totaled $244,115.74
October Receipts were read. Receipts totaled $55,659.60

Signing

Credit Card Summary, bank reconciliation, minutes, permits, and warrants were signed.

Closing

The next meeting is December 13, 2021.

Dave Cole made a motion to adjourn the November 8th, 2021 meeting. Bill Bogantz seconded

the motion. The motion passed with all YES votes.

Approval
Approval of the minutes for meeting held/ﬁovember 8,2021:

Trustee: (Az 0&. Date: /L///j)// ZOZ//

Trustee: //)% o { Date:

Trustee: ﬁ{@@% % Date: /2 I’\} 2ol

Fiscal Officer: %M@ l'é;?yﬁér Date: | 7// 13/10 7l
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